
 

 
 

Your contact is: Hounslow Highways Call Centre 
Phone: 0208 583 2000 
Enquiries: 
www.hounslowhighways.org/contact/methods-
of-contact/ 
Our Ref: MVC 21-02 Grove Road 
 
Date: 4th September 2023. 

 

     Dear Resident, 
 

Ref: Grove Road junction improvement scheme. 
 
This letter is to give advance notice of work to improve Grove Road at its junction with College 
Road, including narrowing the junction, introducing a raised table, and installing three new rain 
gardens. This work will commence on Monday, September 11, with construction expected to 
take 4 weeks and be completed by Friday, October 6. 
  
During the works, there will be a full road closure of Grove Road at its junction with College Road. 
Traffic will be diverted via College Road, London Road, and Avenue Road. There will also be 
some footway restrictions, although pedestrian access will be maintained. Some elements of 
these works will produce noise, which we will seek to minimise. Advanced warning signs will be in 
place to let all road users know when the closure will be in place. 
 

We recognise that this work may cause some inconvenience, but we hope to keep them to a 
minimum and anticipate that the overall impact will be minimal. 

 
If you have any specific needs that we should be aware of during the works, please let us know 
via our website www.hounslowhighways.org or telephone the call center on 020 8583 2000. 
 
Please accept our apologies for any disruptions, which are an inevitable consequence of 
delivering this significant investment into the borough’s streets.  
 
To keep up to date with planned works in your area, visit the My Works page on our website: 
www.hounslowhighways.org or you can follow us online – Twitter - @HounslowHighways - for all 
updates. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Asad Saleem 
Project Manager 
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